
Noble County Repeater Group 
Meeting Minutes 
June11, 2009 
 
Attendees: KE5AUI-Ricky Harbour, W5YDW-Tom Dolezal, KL7MA-Dean Feken,  WB5GCX-

Oscar Staudt, KC5DPT-Tad Beverage, KD5JXA-Lloyd Brown,  
 
Guests: KE5ZUS - Todd 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:03 pm, Thursday, June 11th by President Tom Dolezal.  Tom 
welcomed all members and quests present. 
 
Minutes for the May 12th meeting were read by Ricky Harbour.  Motion to accept the minutes 
with corrections made by Oscar and seconded by Dean. 
 
Treasurer Report:   Balance of XXXXXX.  Motion to accept report made by Tad and seconded 
by KL7MA.   
 
 
Trustee Report: Repeater working but Dean has not had time to look at the tone drop out 
issue.  Attended Blackwell meeting and thanked Tad, KC5DPT for calling the net. 
 
 
Old Business:    There is no change regarding the club logo.    
The ARRL amateur radio books have not been delivered to the library yet.  Ricky reported that 
he would make sure the books are delivered to library prior to next meeting.  Would contact 
Tom Dolezal for photo opportunity. 
 
New Business:  Field day committee gave its report and members discussed final 
preparation for field day. 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Lloyd-KD5JXA , and second by Dean-KL7Ma 
 
No program was presented. 
 
Respectfully submitted Ricky Harbour, KE5AUI, Secretary/Treasurer. 


